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From: Emily Murray <emilymurray7310@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 1:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: SUPPORT - Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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Emily Murray 
31 E Stiles Ave 
Collingswood NJ 08108 
8568161104 
 
I support registration of Naturopathic doctors because: 
  
Dr. Wright (our naturopathic doctor) has made the diagnosis of my husband having a grade 4 glioblastoma brain 
cancer more bearable. She has offered treatments for best possible outcome when the medical world said he 
would likely already be dead by now. Healing is whole body.  
 
Emily Murray 
 
THANK YOU! 
 

Sent from my iPhone 


